
The Heights Primary School
Key Stage Two Parent Planner: Autumn 1 Week 4

Dear Parents/Carers,
This term our theme is:  Fantastic Pharaohs
This week we will be:
English This week we will be continuing learning about Fables.  We will be looking at 

the structure of fables and planning our own Egyptian animal fables.   

Mathematics In maths, we will be learning different strategies for subtraction including using 
a number line and column subtraction.  We will be using our place value 
knowledge to support this. 

Topic In topic this week we will be studying what the Ancient Egyptians wore and we 
will design our own jewellery and headdress. In art, we will be completing our 
own Egyptian style portraits and in RE we will continue to look at the 5 pillars of 
Islam. 

Please support your child by encouraging them to read every night. It is extremely important to ask them lots 
of questions and ensure they understand the meaning of unfamiliar words.

We are also all working on our cracking times tables at our own level.  Please continue to support your child in 
learning their times tables.

Lastly, can we ask that if your child has grapes for their snack, please cut these length ways as they can be a 
choking hazard. Many thanks.

We look forward to welcoming you into our classroom on Thursday afternoon!

Best wishes, 

Mrs Sanigar and Mrs Wells


